
Policy on Masks for the 2022 Diploma and Program Completion Certificate 

Ceremony 

 

The policy on wearing masks at the 2022 diploma and program completion 

certificate ceremony (scheduled to be held on March 15) is as described below, 

in light of the national policy on wearing masks. 

 

Details 

 

1. Policy on Students Wearing Masks 

When students (graduates and alumni) attend the ceremony, we will respect 

each student’s individual choice regarding masks. We will leave the decision to 

each student’s individual judgment. 

 

2. Policy on Guests, Family Members of Students Wearing Masks 

When guests, and family members of students attend the ceremony, we 

request their wearing a mask. 

 

3. Others 

► The national anthem and school songs will not be sung during the ceremony. 

Only a performance will be offered. 

► When you visit, please continue to cooperate with measures to prevent 

COVID-19 infections from spreading by disinfecting your hands. If you have 

symptoms of the virus, such as a fever, we politely request that you refrain 

from visiting the venue. 

 

The end 


